
June 11, 2019 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. June 11, 

2019 adjourned from June 4, 2019. 

Present: Supervisors Jensvold and Durby 

Absent: Supervisor Stensrud  

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the June 4, 2019 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda for 

June 11, 2019.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed Secondary Roads including Rognes Brothers 

is working on a bridge. Meinders introduced new employee Eric Hythecker.  Meinders 

discussed a beaver problem on R50 by Minnesota and vacation of part of the easement 

where the road used to be. Meinders discussed new employees starting in the Buffalo 

Center shop. 

 Karla Weiss, Auditor discussed Drainage District matters.  Paul and Mark Alphs 

entered a petition to reclassify DD 18. Supervisor Durby discussed DD 29 and Supervisor 

Jensvold will go take a look at it.   

 On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve a fireworks permit for 3 Fingers Campground for July 4 to July 7, 2019.  All voted 

aye. Motion carried. 

 On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve a fireworks permit for Craig Kalskett for June 29 to June 30, 2019.  All voted aye. 

Motion carried. 

 On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve shift differential for chief deputy to match the Union contract.  All voted aye.  

Motion carried. 

 On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the payroll claims.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. June 18, 2019. 

 
      
Terry Durby, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


